
Prepared by:       

Reviewed by: 

Case: 

Transmittal Date:     

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Public Information Office 
400 N.W. 2 Ave., Room 220, Miami, Florida 33128 

(305) 603-6420 

 

Manuel A. Morales, Chief of Police 

    Subject: 

N
E

W
S

 
R

E
L

E
A

S
E

 

Ofc. K. Delva 
Sgt. Eric Marti  

N/A 
June 12, 2025 

 

Mounted Unit Presentation & 

 Donor Appreciation Ceremony 
 

 

 
 

The Miami Police Department will host a Mounted Unit Presentation & Donor Appreciation 

Ceremony on Wednesday, June 18, at 10:00 AM to recognize individuals and organizations 

who have generously donated horses to help grow and enhance the department’s Mounted Patrol 

Unit. 

 

The ceremony will take place in front of the Miami Police Department’s Headquarters Station, 

located at 400 N.W. 2 Avenue, Miami, Florida 33128, and will feature guest speakers along 

with the presentation of commemorative plaques in appreciation of each donor’s support—

reflecting the department’s strong partnership with the community and its commitment to 

enhancing public safety through specialized patrol units. 

 

 

 

Honorees and Horse Contributions: 

 

“Mayami” — Donated by Mayami Wynwood  

 

“Wynnie” and “Woodie” — Donated by Wynwood Business Improvement District  

 

“Exclusivo” — Donated by Exclusivo Studio  

 

“Buster” — Donated by Community Police Relations Foundation 
 

 

 
*Media is invited and encouraged to attend*. 

For more information, contact the Public Information Office at (305) 603- 6420. 

 


